
 
 

February 1, 2021  

Dear Parents and Staff,  

Due to the continued snowstorm and expected icy conditions in the morning, tomorrow 
Tuesday, February 2nd, will be a remote instructional day. Please note the information below 
regarding making up the (2) in-person days lost due to the snowstorm.  

Wednesday, February 3rd  

This will be a hybrid day with Cohort-H students attending in-person in all grade levels. 
(Cohort-H students are already scheduled to participate at RMS and HT High School on this 
date).  

Wednesday, February 11th  

This will be a hybrid day with Cohort-T students attending in-person in all grade levels. 
(Cohort-T students are already scheduled to participate at RMS and HT High School on this 
date).  

More information will be forthcoming from your child's school regarding tomorrow's 
schedule details.  

Have a great evening, and please stay safe.  

-Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed.D. Superintendent  
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